AREA III TIMES

FEBRUARY EDITION

ARNOLD AIR SOCIETY



We would like to officially welcome the new Jeneisha Jones Squadron to Area III, at Charleston Southern University! Led by Cadet Natalie Miesmer, this squadron initiated on 18 January 2019 with 14 new members. The squadron is named after their detachments NCOIC. Through the help of the Farrow Squadron, they are getting set up for a successful year, and going through a mock candidate class to prepare for next semester. They have already participated in writing Valentine's Day cards for the MUSC children's hospital, and have several other service events planned for the future. Additionally, Cadet Miesmer has won member of the month for January! A big congratulations to her and the entire Jeneisha Jones Squadron!



INSTAGRAM ACCOUNTS TO FOLLOW

Area III Headquarters: @aas_area_3



William Glover Farrow Squadron: @farrow_squadron

Jesse J. Moorhead Squadron:

@JesseJMoorheadSquadron590

George V. Holloman Squadron: @georgevholloman

Elmore M. Kennedy Squadron: @aaskennedysq

Neil A. Armstrong Squadron: @neil_a._armstrong

Roger E. Kindig Squadron: @aasatuga

Major Rudolf Anderson Jr. Squadron: @clemsonaas

Cornell C. Houston Squadron: @gt_skytrains

Robert H. Lawrence Jr. Squadron: @rhlj squadron

Kevin J. McManus Squadron: @mcmanussquadron

Kitty Hawk Squadron: @ECU AAS



NATCON 2019: CHEESECON

Arnold Air Society and Silver Wing's 2019 National Conclaves will be held in Milwaukee, Wisconsin! It will be from April 19th to the 23rd, and is guaranteed to be extremely cheesy. Registration is currently open, and is the cheapest that it has been for a long time! One of the amazing distinguished guest speakers this year is Gen. James M. "Mike" Holmes, the current commander of Air Combat Command. Go to https://aassw.org/events/natcon/ to register now, for only \$299!





Squadron Updates

Roger E. Kindig Squadron

"February has been a busy month for the University of Georgia's Roger E. Kindig Squadron of Arnold Air Society. On February 16, we helped local Boy Scouts earn their Aviation Merit Badge. This required us to set up various stations. At these stations, we did the following: helped make a model airplane, taught basic aerodynamic principles, showed the flight simulator and taught about various airplane instruments, and gave a tour of the Athens-Ben Epps Airport. On February 27, during the UGA vs. Auburn basketball game, we helped with concessions. Finally, we had a pizza and game night with the University of Georgia Silver Wings chapter on February 28. Here are pictures from these events!" - C/Newman





Jesse J. Moorhead Squadron

"Jesse J. Moorhead has a new Squadron Commander; C/Rose will be in charge of our squadron now. We also volunteered at the Kramden Institute which is a local organization which collects, refurbishes and awards computers to students and families without a computer in their home. We helped clean out and install hard drives and RAM into old computers and installed operating systems on them." - C/Xu





George V. Holloman Squadron

"The George V. Holloman squadron has had an eventful month with service events. Earlier this month, we volunteered at a local thrift shop called Dorcas. Dorcas provides several opportunities for those in need of financial help like providing access to a free food pantry, job training, childcare, and more. Here, the squadron helped operate the cash register, processed donations, stocked shelves, and helped customers. At another service event, we worked for Habitat for Humanity and worked side by side building houses for people in need. To finish off the month, we will be volunteering at a local food bank to help package food for those in need." - C/Jackson





Elmore M. Kennedy Jr. Squadron



"The Elmore M. Kennedy Jr. Squadron started the semester off strong! We began with focusing more on PT so we can find different ways to improve on our overall health In the program. In this month of February, we have been focusing more on community outreach. We currently help with tutoring at-risk student every Monday and Wednesday and we also help with a local church clean-up where we help fix and manage things around the church. We are excited to see what is next!" - C/Wright



Kitty Hawk Squadron

"This past month, the Kitty Hawk Squadron discussed the status of everyone going to NATCON. You will see most of us there! We also discussed about how to earn the German Proficiency Badge. It is a decoration of the Bundeswehr; the Armed Forces of the Federal Republic of Germany. You earn this by completing a number of events such as the '100m swim in uniform' event to the 'road march' event. There is a certain requirement to get either a bronze, silver, or gold badge. And we also distributed Arnold air cords and pins to the new members. Now all the new Arnies can rock out their cords and pins to the world!" – C/Tuika



William Glover Farrow Squadron





"In the month of February, the William Glover Farrow Squadron participated in Service Saturday and were able to help the community through their hard work. There was also an MWR event conducted by C/Gates, where cadets got to go and bowl together. This month we've had two very productive squadron meetings! We are excited to say that we have over \$3000 in funding to send cadets to NATCON this year!!" - C/Wrighter

Neil A. Armstrong Squadron

"The Neil A. Armstrong Squadron just finished their first ETE with the Spring 2019 Candidates. Goals for this ETE included accountability, appreciation for the military code of conduct, and camaraderie. They are now gearing up for Week 5 and ready to continue to build stronger leaders for the future." - C/Zelesnik





Major Rudolf Anderson Jr. Squadron



"February was a slower month here at the University of National Champions as we prepare for an action packed March. The notable events include a squadron dinner where we FEASTED on the food of the gods at Olive Garden and wished a happy birthday to our Commander. In addition, the newest members made a trip to the grave site of our namesake to clean and decorate it." – C/Dundorf